
 
 

 

 

 

INCIDENT AT NORTHPORT CONTAINER YARD 

 

 

We wish to refer to the incident which took place at our RTG yard this 

morning. 

 

Please be informed that there was no casualty involved and Northport’s port 

operations are not affected by the incident.  Investigation is being carried 

out and we will provide appropriate updates in due course.  

 

We strongly urge all parties to refrain from making any speculative, 

irresponsible and incorrect statements.  
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